
McCORMICK AREA VETERANS ASSOCIATION 
(MAVA)  

 
 

 
 
 
Date: Tuesday, May 17, 2022   

 
 
Minutes of the Regular Meeting held on Tuesday, May 17th, 2022 at Lutheran Church by the 
Lake, 100 Twelve Oaks Drive. 
 
Regular Meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM.   
 
Pledge of allegiance conducted with all formal protocol.  
 
Opening Pray by Chaplain Howard Milhoan 
 
Roll Call of Officer’s:      Absent/Present 
Chairman Harry Klug             Present 
Vice Chairman Len Fouch                              Present 
Treasurer David Flom           Present 
Judge Advocate Jim Brady           Present 
Secretary John Yerdon          Present 
Executive Committee – Cisco Torres         Present 
                                       Howard Milhoun         Present 
 
 
Staff Reports: 
Chairman – Opening remarks and welcomed everyone to our official regular meeting. 
 
Vice Chairman – There will be a flag retirement ceremony on June 14 at the Veterans Modoc 
Rehab Facility.  If you would like to carpool, we will meet at the Rec Center at 9:00 am.   
 
Treasurer – Has remaining shirts.  Awaiting final delivery of hats.  Provided financial report 
update.  
 
Judge Advocate – Gave update on Branch Flag project.  
 



Old Business: 
 
Golf Tournament: Golf Tournament Chairman, Cisco Torres - Monday, May 30, a flag 
ceremony will be conducted at 10:15 before the Memorial Day fundraiser Golf Tournament 
begins.  Tee off will be 11:00. 
 
Old & New Business: 
 
Many thanks to Wayne Ehrensberger, who was elected to be our Webmaster for creating our 
new Web Site and filling this newly created Executive Officer position.  More information to 
follow when it is up and running.  By-laws to be updated accordingly. 
 
Harry and Wayne went to Willington to pick up books and puzzles for the Anderson 
Veteran's home.  If anyone would like to donate any of these items, please bring them to our 
next meeting. 
 
May 25-28 at Bush Field in Augusta there will be World War II Aircraft on display.  For more 
information please call phone # 850-449-5318. 
 
Election of Vacant Executive Committee Position:  Gary Schmitt was elected. 
 
A 50/50 fund raiser was held and prize money awarded.   
 
Closing Pray conducted by Chaplain Howard Milhoan  
 
Meeting closed.   
 
Upcoming meetings: 
June 14 - Executive Board Meeting – Time & location TBD 
June 21 - Monthly Meeting 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
John Yerdon  
 


